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September 2022 
 

2023 - PE DEPARTMENT STANDON BOWERS YEAR 8 VISIT 
                    27th NOVEMBER – 1st DECEMBER 2023 

Dear Parent /Carer, 
 
We are in the process of booking a week at Standon Bowers Outdoor Education Centre and are pleased to confirm that 
your child has been offered a place on the trip.  
 
Activities include rock-climbing, BMX riding, team building, abseiling, caving, map work, walking in the Peak District and 
archery, as well as ‘night activities’. Children will stay in dormitories and use the facilities of Standon Bowers (showers, 
drying rooms, dining room, classrooms etc.) and all their specialist clothing and equipment. 
 
The cost of the 4 night, 5-day course for students in receipt of Pupil Premium is £70, which represents excellent value 
and covers all accommodation, meals, transport, etc.  
 
If you would like to take the first step to securing a place, please pay a non-refundable deposit of £20 via ParentPay 
and your consent. The booking deadline is Friday, 30th September, and no further places will be available after this 
date, unless a student withdraws due to unforeseen circumstances.  If you wish you can pay the full amount or in 4 
instalments (see below).   
 
1st payment (£20 non-refundable deposit) – 30 September 2022 
 
2nd payment (£20) –  24 February 2023 
 
3rd payment (£20) – 29 June 2023 
 
4th payment (£10) – 29 September 2023 
 
If you have any problems with using ParentPay then please contact the school office. 
 
For all students wishing to attend the following rules apply: 

 School attendance 

 Behaviour 

 Conduct 

 Attitude 
 

Please note that the school reserves the right to exclude a child from the visit at any time if it is felt that the student’s 
behaviour in school does not warrant a place on the visit, however it is hoped that this measure will not be required. 
 
Entrust have guaranteed that if Covid restrictions are introduced and the visit is cancelled a full refund will be given.  
Once numbers and deposits have been received by the above deadline, further information will be sent out in due 
course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr A Hedley 
Boys' PE 

 

Headteacher: Mrs L Wilbraham-Jones, NPQH 
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